September 01, 2016



Antonito High School P.O. Box 398 Antonito, CO 81120 Phone: (719) 376-7000 Fax: (719) 376-5509

Dear Sheep Creek Land Owners Association,

First of all, I would like to apologize for the delay in sending you our gratitude over the kind gesture you have all shown to us here at South Conejos School District. Our first day of school was Monday, August 22 and since then it has been chaotic from a.m. to p.m.!

I would like to be the first to thank you for donating the ten backpacks with school supplies for our students. We have gone through half of them and each and every single one did more than serve its purpose. I saw, first hand, how each time one was given to a student in need, their smile couldn't get any bigger. Their day was simply made. We couldn't possibly thank you enough. You are all more than welcome to come by and take a look at our school and have lunch with our students anytime you'd like! We welcome you with open arms.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Alma Alcalá

Administrative Assistant South Conejos School District alma@southconejos.com

719-376-7001

